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The SEMAC grant application for Sidewalk Poetry 2020: New Voices/Nuevas Voces 
has been submitted.   Using the successful 2019 application as a starting point, 
updates were included to strengthen the inter-cultural aspect of the project.  The 
Friends and Foundation of the Northfield Public Library, as well as the Library, are 
noted as Partner Organizations in the application.  The collaboration with the City of 
Northfield’s Department of Public Works is also central to the project budget. 
 
Thanks are extended to Kathy Rush Vizina and Alyssa Herzog Melby for their 
collaboration in developing the application.   
 
The final grant report for this year’s Sidewalk Poetry project is due December 31, 
2019.  I am in the process of developing surveys and conducting interviews, the 
results of which will be included in the final report. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Bonnie Jean Flom 


